12-F, 6-F Amache Branch Lamar, Colorado February 1, 1943

Dear Mrs. Perry,

I am just writing this short note to you today because there was something that I read recently in the Center paper in regard to preparing Income Tax returns for fiscal year 1942. It stated that persons grossing over \$500 or more must prepare a return and does that mean, Mrs. Perry, that a return is necessary in the case of our Estate and the meney made on it in 1942. I just wanted to ask you this because it has been on my mind all this time and wondered what was what in regard to this matter. Whenever you write the next time, could you please enlighten me on this as it ix sort of keeps bothering me.

I read in the Press that there has been a lot of rainstorms, wind, and high water out your way. I sure hope the wind didn't blow any of our roofs off. Anytimein the future when you areup there, could you please check it and see its all there, especially the drier roof.

We have had no rain at all here except for about a day in all the days we've been here. All we've had is sand storms, snowstorms, and plenty of freezing weather lately.

Will close with this short note now and best regards from everyone.

Very sincerely.

Kazuo Ito

Do you think that My Grandfather has to prepare a Tax return too? a Ithough he has been interned sice since December 1941 and no income to speak of.